All

Hallows

Catholic

School Headteacher : Mr Mark Baines

10 January 2023
Dear Parent or Carer

Private Peaceful

I am writing to invite you to attend a whole school play called Private Peaceful. This story is studied as
part of the English curriculum and will be performed by over 40 students from the Lower School
peforming a fantastic story following two siblings and their journey through World War |.

The play will be held on Tuesday 7 February and Wednesday 8 February 2023, starting at 7pm in the
Auditorium.

There are 250 tickets available for each evening and | strongly advise you to obtain your tickets as soon
as possible to avoid disappointment. Tickets can be reserved via this link: Private Peaceful Tickets. This
link is also available on our school twitter page (@allhallows_mus). Once you have reserved tickets a
member of the finance team will be in touch, as payments will only be accepted through ParentPay. If
you are unsuccessful in securing a ticket, we will place your name on a waiting list and contact you should
tickets become available.

Refreshments will be available for you to enjoy during the intermission on both evenings from Father
Dan's. We can only accept cash payment for refreshments each evening.

Yours Faithfully

(P

Mr S Thomas
Drama Teacher
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https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=79MPApKBg0mCFXRYYEe624nsXOqYUSlKnOHSVHeG3XVUQk5YOVVGQ0ZYRjlIRlZQS0hLUlBQOFFVSS4u

